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February 2022 

Attendance: 
 

Sunday School Average Attendance:  79  

Worship Service Average Attendance:  94 

Finance:  

Budget Needs                    $  34,479.80 

Budget Receipts                $  33,444.82 

Building Fund Balance $  39,298.58 

 

Each Week @ MCBC • Schedule 

Sunday 

  9:45 am  Small Group Bible Study 

10:55 am  Worship Celebration on Campus  

  & Via Church Website  

 6:00 pm  Sunday Evening Prayer Service 

  

Wednesdays 

 6:15 pm      Evening Activities 

 7:10 pm      Choir Rehearsal 

 

FLC = Family Life Center 

Last Month @ MCBC 
February Deacon: 

Jim Lenderman 

903-360-4348 

 

 

Charles Hill, Pastor 

Glenn Jones, Minister of Music 

Jason Adams, Minister of Students 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

  1 
Dakota Wade 

Rylie Hill 

2 
Willie Akin 

3 
Joe Cunningham 

Danny Stanton 

4 5 
Mindy Honeycutt 

6 
 
 

9 am - SS Meeting 

6 pm - Deacon  

Ordination -  

Reception to follow 

7 
Krystal Montgomery 

John & Anita Bomar 

8 
Noah Swinney, Megan 

Stanley, Kelly Manziel, 

Stephen Carter,  

Dave & Ann Mercer 

10 am - Ladies Prayer  

6:30 pm - 42 League 

9 
Laurel Cates 
Case Martin 
Danny & Paula  
Pickens 

10 
 

1 pm - Mah Jong 

6 pm - Bluegrass 

11 
 

12 

 
 

 

13 
Billy Witt 

Cindy Perkins 

 

5 pm - Business MTG 
5 pm - Super Bowl 
Fellowship in FLC 

14 
Don Hinz 

 

 

15 
Kirby & Amber Pond 
 
10 am - Ladies Prayer 

Meeting 

6:30 pm - 42 League 

 

16 
Addie Dickerson 

17 
Johnette Rogers 

Eston Stainback 

PJ Whitehouse 

 

Noon - TNT Lunch 

1 pm - Mah Jong 

18 
Nell Amos 

19 
Wanda Maples 

Wesley Dickerson 

 

10 am - Arts & Crafts 

20 
 

21 
Faye Ryan 

 

 

22 
Pat Mullins 

 

10 am - Ladies Prayer 

Meeting 

6:30 pm - 42 League 

23 
Danny Pickens 

Carolyn Phillips 

24 
Eric & Jessica  

Meredith 

 

1 pm - Mah Jong 

6 pm - Bluegrass 

25 
Tom & Pat Alderman 

26 
Joyce Stanley 

Rick Adams 

Anna Hiller 

Sydney Honeycutt 

Rowan Clarke 

27 
 

SBA Meeting  

5 pm - Meal 

6 pm - Meeting 

NO EVENING  

ACTIVITIES 

28 
Willard Long 

Beverlyn Richey 

 

     

Offerings can be made online through the 

website or be sent to the Church Mailing 

Address: 

10519 FM 344 E Whitehouse, TX 75791. 

 

Church Office Hours  

10 am - 2 pm,  Monday - Thursday 

 

Visit our church website: 

www.mcbcwhitehouse.com 

Listen to sermons Live. 

 

 

 

 

 
10519 FM 344 E Whitehouse, Texas 75791 

Phone: 903-839-2606   

E-mail: mcbcwhitehouse@gmail.com      

 

MCBC Newsletter 
February 2022 

Dear Church Family, 
 
Exciting News! The Deacon Ordination Council of MCBC is proudly 
presenting three men as candidates to serve as deacons in our church. 

These three men are James Kirkpatrick, Paul King and Mike Baldree. 
These men have faithfully served in our church over the past year as 
“Yokefellows”. Please read the following scripture that represents my 
heart and prayers for these men and for all our faithful servants.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ephesians 1:18 - 19 - “I pray that the eyes of your heart may be enlight-
ened so that you may know what is the hope of his calling, what is the 
wealth of his glorious inheritance in the saints, and what is the immeas-
urable greatness of his power toward us who believe, according to the 
mighty working of his strength.” 
 
Please join me and our Deacons in attending the Ordination Service 
February 6th at 6 PM. Remember to pray for these men, their families 
& their future service. You are also invited to attend a reception follow-
ing the service. 
 
May we continue to grow together, do life together and trust God to-
gether!  
 
Pastor Charles  
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Wednesday Evening Activities  

Living Faith 
 

Adult Bible Study with 
Charles Hill @ 6:15 pm 
in the Worship Center. 

Winter Schedule: 

6:15 pm - Bible Studies  

& 7:10 pm - Choir Rehearsal 

Children’s Activities 
 

Bible Study @ 6:15 pm, led by 
Belinda Dominey & Tina 

Crymes in the Children’s Wing. 

Youth Activities  
 

Bible Study @ 6:15 pm 
led by Jason Adams in the 

Youth Room/Gym. 

Hello my Name is Jesus! 
 

Women’s Bible Study with 
Amy Hill @ 6:15 pm in 

Room 134.  

Thank You Letters 

We are starting a new class for 40’s & 50’s (or there about) 
on Sunday, February 13th in Room 135!  We will be having 
a “Kickoff Sunday” on the 13th at 9:45 am with breakfast 
provided! David Youngblood will be the new teacher! We 
hope if you are looking for a class, that you will join us! 

New MCBC 
Ministry Assistant 

PowerPlus Youth Camp 
For all students who have completed grades 6 - 12.   

Will be held at Pineywoods Camp from July 5th - 9th.   

Cost is $310 with a $75.00 deposit due by February 27th.   

Fundraisers and scholarships will be made available.  

Questions, see Jason Adams 

Did you know Mt. Carmel Baptist Church can be found on Facebook? This is a great way to 

stay up-to-date with everything going on at MCBC, such as announcements and sermons! 

Find, Like and Follow us at the below pages: 

Our Public Page - @Mt. Carmel Baptist Church - Whitehouse 

Our Private Group - @MCBC Connection 

MCBC welcomes Amber Pond as our new part-

time Ministry Assistant. Amber is a life-long 

member of Mt. Carmel and has served on many 

teams and ministries. She looks forward to minis-

tering in this new capacity on the church staff.  

Amber is married to Kirby and they are expecting 

their first child, John, this month.  

Be sure to welcome Amber to this new role! 

New Sunday School Class 

“Thank you, Mt. Carmel Church, for all the 
prayers and kindness to our family.”             
- Jo Haile and family of James Haile 
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MCBC Ministries  

Soup-er Bowl Canned Good Collection 
 

Now through February 13th - We will be collecting canned food items for Philadelphia 
Blessings Food Pantry in Whitehouse. Please bring all canned goods to your Sunday 
School class and on Sunday, February 13th, you will turn in your number, including 
the number of cans you collected for Project Joy. Winner of the Souper Spoon will be 
announced at the end of Worship Service!  

T-N-T Senior Adult Lunch 
 

Join us Thursday, February 17th @ Noon in the FLC for fellowship and good food! 
All senior adults and retired folks are welcome! Questions, contact Elaine Swinney. 

Super Bowl Sunday Fellowship 
 

Sunday Night, February 13th @ 6:00 pm - Join us in the FLC for a potluck meal, 
games and a watch party.  Bring your favorite soup, or football foods, to share and 
your favorite board game to play! Invite your family and friends to join us for this 
fun night of fellowship! 

“Thirsty” A Conference for Women 
 

Saturday, April 2nd from 8:30 am - 2:30 pm in the Worship Center - Buy tickets 
NOW at www.MCBCwhitehouse.com or visit our registration table in the church 
lobby beginning February 6th!  $20 includes conference T-Shirt, continen-
tal breakfast and Chic-Fil-A sandwich lunch. Don’t miss out on this wonderful time 
of spiritual renewal with your sisters in Christ! 

Arts & Crafts 

Join us for Arts & Crafts Saturday, February 19th from 10 am - Noon in the FLC.  

Grades 6th - 12th are welcome! 

Senior Adult Trip 
 

Join us from Thursday, April 28th - Friday, April 29th as we travel to Waco and Fredericks-
burg.  Information brochures at Welcome Center Desk.  Reservations with deposit required – 
limited spaces.  We will stop by Magnolia Market at the Silos in Waco before heading to the 
historical German city of Fredericksburg, including authentic German eating, shopping, and the 
National Museum for the Pacific War.  Trip cost: $125 double occupancy; $200 single occu-
pancy. Trip pricing includes lodging, transportation, and most meals.  Trip escorts will be Bro. 
Glenn & Nancy Jones. Signup in the church office.  Deadline for reservations – March 31st. 

“Refresh” Conference 
 

Sunday, April 24th - Wednesday, April 27th - Mark your calendars to join us for a 
Refresh Conference at MCBC! More information to come!   

Operation Christmas Child  
 

February’s Collection Items are Stuffed Animals and Hot Pads for kids.  
You can drop off at the OCC table in the Welcome Center! Our goal is 450 boxes.   
We will always be accepting used / new Christmas Cards and shoeboxes!  
 
Speaking of Christmas Cards, if you have any that you don't want to keep and are just 
going to throw away, please consider donating them to the OCC ministry at MCBC! 
We use the cards in each of the shoeboxes that we pack by writing an encouraging 
note to each child on them. Please turn in to the OCC Table in the Welcome Center!  


